Ayer Personnel Board

May 10, 2012

Ayer Town Hall

In attendance: Kathleen O'Connor, Chair; John Kilcommins, member; Lisa E. White, clerk

A discussion regarding speaking at town meeting about freezing the pay grid for four consecutive years.

The personnel by-law was reviewed.

Reorganization, Kathleen remains chair.

Lisa will email the salaries of non-union town employees to John and Kathleen.

Kathleen will phone the town moderator to let him know that she will speak at town meeting.

Adjourn 7;20 p.m.